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Miranda North Public School Newsletter 

Week 8 Term 2 

COVERED WALKWAYS  

Please note that work will be starting this Friday on the covered walkway  near the toilets. Bike 

program is going ahead tomorrow, Fencing will be installed and this will impact  bike storage,  

Stage 3 have been asked to leave their bikes on the grass outside the new Library. Please note 

We will endeavour to ensure that the work creates as little disruption as possible to school         

routines. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

School photos have been distributed to class teachers.  If you have not received your photos or 

there is a problem with your order please contact The School Photographer. 

 

The School Photographer has provided us with the code below for reordering photos. 

 

22S1317PSB46M 

 

The photos will be available to view and purchase ONLINE ONLY. 

 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL HELPERS  

If you would like to be a parent helper at the carnival please complete and submit the google 

form that was sent yesterday on School Stream. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS HARLEY! 

Last week Harley represented the Sydney East Rugby League team in the under 11's NSW PSSA 

State Championships held in Parkes. Harley played fullback for Sydney East and his side remained 

undefeated for the entire tournament winning the grand final 16-0 against Sydney West.  

Congratulations Harley! 

17/6 Disco payment  & note due—cash only please 

20/6 Ultimate Frisbee Stage 3 

22/6 K-2 Disco 5 pm —6.15 pm   

 3-6 Disco 6.30 pm—8 pm 

24/6 Final week of Stage 3 Bike Program 

27/6 Ultimate Frisbee Stage 3 

 Public Speaking Finals 

 9.30 — 10.30 Stage 1 

 10.30 — 11.30 Stage 2 

 12.20—1.50 Stage 3 

30/6 Athletics Carnival 

Upcoming events 
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Enviro Challenge  

The Enviro Heroes “War on Waste” has begun!  Last Wednesday the heroes along with Ms 

O’Donnell and Mrs Whitmore conducted a waste audit of the school and the results were        

shocking! The team will now begin solving this environmental problem. We can’t wait to share 

our journey with you! 



162b The Boulevarde Miranda NSW 2229   Ph: (02)95246842         mirandanth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Hockey with Matt 

A huge thank you to Matt from Cronulla Sharks and Hockey NSW.  Matt has been conducting a 

four week program of hockey skills with students from Kindergarten to Year 4. The program has 

given students an introduction to basic skills.  They have been learning dribbling, passing,             

tackling and defending. Thank you Matt for your patience and  enthusiasm, hopefully we will 

have some future hockey players in our school!  

Congratulations to Seth and Duke who raced in the NSW State Titles for Motorcross.  Seth is       

competing in 9– 12  85cc and Duke in the 7-10  65cc. 

In October they will be racing at Rockhampton for the Australian Titles!  What an amazing 

achievement representing countless hours of commitment and dedication from both boys. 

Congratulations Seth and Duke! 



Community Notices 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

P & C Disco Reminder—notes due tomorrow 17/6 

Cash only please! 


